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Greetings from your Administrative Team… 

 

Our journey through Advent has been filled with much 

excitement and preparation for Jesus’ birth!  Our students have 

participated in Advent liturgies, learned about the Christmas 

story through a number of activities and have been spreading 

the Christmas spirit throughout our school.  We were 

overwhelmed with the generosity of our students and their 

families to fill hampers for families in need.  For the last 12 

days we have been participating in the 12 Days of Fitness.  We 

always feel blessed to be among your children during this 

wonderful time of the year.   

 

We would also like to take this time to thank you for all the 

support throughout this past year.   

 

Since, this is our last newsletter before the holidays, we would 

like to extend our warmest greetings from the entire staff.  May 

God grant you His peace and love this Christmas and 

throughout the New Year! 
  
 

Soon we will be entering into our first reporting period.  During this time, students will 

be involved in three opportunities to reflect on their growth during the past few months 

as well as establishing goals for the upcoming term. 
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L. McGettigan      Principal 

                                         E. Jones            Vice Principal 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember… 
Dec. 16 

Spirit Day – Christmas Sweater Day 
Dec. 17 

Spirit Day – Christmas Frenzy Day –    
Wear all the Christmas items you want  

          Last Day of School 
Jan. 4 
         Back to School  
         Formal Wear: Ribbon Skirt and Shirt Day  
          (see information below)          
Jan. 12 
         House League Color Day 
Jan. 14 
         Staff Retreat – No School for Students  
Jan. 19 

Gr. 8 Belak/Gr. 8 Schmidt – skating at    
ACT Arena  - AM     

Jan. 21 
Healthy Hunger Fun Lunch – Wendel  
Clarks          

Jan. 24 
Professional Learning Day – No School 
for Students  

Jan. 28 
Healthy Hunger Fun Lunch – Booster  
Juice 

         Neon Day – Spirit Day  
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Healthy Hunger Fun Lunches 
Here is a list of our upcoming Healthy Hunger Fun Lunches;      

 

Friday, Jan. 21 – Wendel Clarks 

Friday, Jan. 28 – Booster Juice 

 

Instructions are now posted on our Edsby “River of News”.  If you are having any issues, please follow the directions on that form or contact 

their 1-800 number. All proceeds help pay for many student initiatives as well as special school events and projects.  This is optional. 

 

News from the Office

Attendance and Edsby 
Please remember to use Edsby to report all absences and planned absences. If you still have not received an invitation to Edsby, please 

let the school know. Once you have accepted, you will also see all of our newsletters, calendar of upcoming events and any other 

important information. We will slowly be phasing out Safe Arrival, so please make sure you have an account through Edsby.  If you 

need any assistance, please contact the school office at 306-659-7850 and we can help you.  

 

School Arrival 
Students should not be at school prior to 8:45 in the morning. Exterior doors will remain locked until 8:45AM. If students need to arrive 

early, we have a Before and After School Program available through Preston Early Learning. In addition, students are asked to proceed 

directly into the school when they arrive since there is no supervision on the playground prior to 9AM. 

 

If your child/children arrive late, the door they normally enter in will be locked, so please have them enter through the front door and let 

the office know they have arrived.  

 

 

Safety at our crosswalks 
This is just a reminder to be safe when crossing our streets at the crosswalks.  Please don’t ever assume that a car will stop. Make sure 

that cars come to a complete stop before crossing the streets. We do not want any of our students hurt. Please talk this over with your 

child(ren) and remind them of this very important safety concern. 

 

Parking Out Front 
As the weather is getting colder, parking can and will be a problem out front. Please remember to not get out of your vehicle, as these 

are drop off and pick up spots only.  Traffic jams are very common around 3:30 as well – to help avoid this – you could tell your kids to 

meet you at the Willowgrove square area or arrive 10 -15 minutes later to help avoid the line ups. There is no great solution to this 

parking issue, so please try your best to help us with it. Also, do not park in the Daycare spots – these are meant for parents with 

young children and babies who are taking their kids to and from the daycare. 

 

 

Formal Wear: Ribbon Skirt and Shirt Day 
We will be honoring and acknowledging Ribbon Skirt and Shirt Day on January 4th.  Students can wear a ribbon skirt or shirt if they have 

one or dress in their own special clothing or special clothing from their culture.  During their first week back at school, students will learn 

about the significance of ribbon skirts and shirts in Indigenous culture. 
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“Come Spend Time with Family” 
Sunday Mass Times 

 
123 Nelson Road 

Office Hours:  9AM – 4:30PM Monday thru Friday 
Phone:  306-659-5800 

www.holyfamilycathedral.ca 
 

 

The Diocesan Bulletin can be found at: http://rcdos.ca 

Subscribe to have their weekly news right in your inbox. 
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First View App 
 

First Student is now offering a secure bus tracking and parent communication app. FirstView helps you better manage your time during 

the hectic before-and-after school rush by putting your student’s up-to-the-minute bus information in your hands. Easy to download, set 

up and use, FirstView is packed with helpful features to give you peace of mind, including estimated bus arrival time, opt-in messaging 

regarding delays and issues, customizable alerts for when the bus is a chosen distance or number of minutes away, secure password 

protection and built-in customer support.  To download the APP, please go to firstviewapp.com. Our school code is RG7D. If you have 

any issues, please contact their customer support. 

 

 

https://www.gscs.ca/fam 

http://www.holyfamilycathedral.ca/
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Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We need your help! If you've ever thought about getting involved in your community, now is the time! We have the 

following volunteer positions to fill in order to keep our community association running: 

- secretary 

- coordinators for: Adult Programs, Children's Programs, Rink, Advertising, Events, Newsletter, Bookings, Website 
 

For more information of what these positions entail, please see the 'About Us' section at wuhca.ca or email 

info@wuhca.ca 

 

THANK YOU! 
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